

5th March, 2015

Dear Sir,

RE; INVITATION TO ATTEND A PUBLIC CONSULTATIVE FORUM ON REVIEW OF SECTOR REGULATIONS

We refer to the above matter.

As you are aware the Authority has been revising the sector regulations and we are grateful that you responded to some of the revised regulations.

To augment your contribution in the review /revision of the sector regulations we wish to invite you for a consultative forum on Tuesday, the 10^{th} of March 2015 at 9.00 at **OLE SERENI HOTEL.**

Kindly confirm attendance by sending an email to regulations review@ca.go.ke

Your presence will be highly appreciated.

Yours Faithfully

Omo John

Director Legal Affairs

FOR: DIRECTOR GENERAL